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29 November 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Maiden Erlegh’s Got Talent – Friday 7 December 
 
We are happy to announce that Maiden Erlegh’s Got Talent will be returning again this year. 
We have many talented students across a range of arts and disciplines and we would like to 
give them an opportunity to showcase it. 
 
Auditions have already taken place but if your child was unable to attend and would like to be 
involved, please ask them to come and speak to me in the PE department.  
 
Students wishing to watch the final showcase on Friday 7 December will need to purchase a 
ticket at the cost of £1 cash per student with all proceeds going to NSPCC. The tickets will be 
available for students only and will be sold in advance outside the sixth form common room on 
Tuesday 4 December after school. Sixth formers will also be circulating during morning 
registration selling tickets. Alternatively, tickets can be bought on the door for £2 cash per 
student. Please note that there will be a limited number of spectators allowed to watch for 
safety reasons. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 

Mr R Mackie 
Activity Leader 

MAIDEN 
ERLEGH 
SCHOOL 
Chief Executive Officer and Headteacher: Miss M. Davies 
 
MA (Cantab), MA (International Business), DESS, NPQH, PQSI, 
NLE 

Silverdale Road, Earley, 
Reading, RG6 7HS 
0118 926 2467 
office@maidenerleghschool.co.uk 
www.maidenerleghschool.co.uk 


